LIONS  CLUB
To: Each Club President

From: Ann Moore,  Peace Poster Officer, D1051



27 Bourne Ave., Ashbourne, Co. Meath.



Phone: 01-8350422  or  086-3509900.

Date:  April 2017.

Re. Peace poster competition 2017 / 2018.
Dear Lion President,

I seek your help in promoting the above project / competition for 11 to 13 year olds, and I hope your club will participate. I suggest you appoint a Peace Poster Officer immediately to identify teachers, schools and youth clubs. All club members can help by identifying rural and urban schools within a 10 mile radius. Get started as soon as possible!
The more successful clubs target a number of schools, hold a prize giving function with the overall winner and 1st and 2nd prizes for each participating school. Invite Grannies, parents, brothers, sisters and teachers and do not forget appropriate light refreshments! Local papers are delighted to cover such events. Get your club P.R. person to arrange a press release for the event.

Guidelines summary – full details in each kit.

1. The theme for this year’s competition is – 

      THE  FUTURE  OF  PEACE                                                    
2. Poster size –Not less than 20x13 or more than 20x24 ins.
3. Order kits NOW, cost is €11.00 each, just contact me at 
the above numbers.

4. Select your winning entry and send it to the District Governor to reach him before FRIDAY  NOV.  13TH,  2017.

This youth project provides a wonderful opportunity to promote your club and make people aware of the work done by club members at ground level. Some 1600 children from 81 schools took part in 2016. So be with them in 2017.
Wishing you success in this project, yours etc.,





-----------------------------------





Lion Ann Moore.

